
REPORT OF THE SERVICE COMMITTEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

November 19, 1991 

The Service Committee of the Legislative Council met on November 19, 1991. 
The meeting was called to order by Senator Joseph J. Welsh, Chairperson, at 9:10 
a.m. in Room 22 of the State House, Des Moines, Iowa. 

The Service Committee respectfully submits to the Legislative Council the 
following report and recommendations: 

1. The Service Committee recommends that the Legislative Council approve 
the proposed budget and budget allocation of the Legislative Service 
Bureau for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 1992, pursuant to section 2.12 
of the Code. 

2. The Service Committee recommends that the Legislative Council approve 
the proposed budget and budget allocation of the Legislative Fiscal Bureau 
for the fiscal year beginning July 2, 1992, pursuant. to section 2.12 of the 
Code. 

3. The Service Committee recommends that the Legislative Council approve 
the proposed budget and budget allocation of the Legislative Computer 
Support Bureau for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 1992, pursuant to 
section 2.12 of the Code. 

4. The Service Committee recommends that the Legislative Council approve 
the proposed budget and budget allocation of the Office of Citizens' 
Aide/Ombudsman for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 1992. 

5. The Committee received and filed a position reclassification plan for 
legislative branch employees. A motion to recommend the plan and an 
implementation procedure to the Legislative Council failed. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

SENATOR JOSEPH J. WELSH 
Chairperson 


